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Federation 

 

We would like to thank the delegations of Estonia and the Russian Federation for 

providing information on the signing of the State Border Treaty and the Maritime 

Border Treaty between the Republic of Estonia and the Russian Federation. The 

European Union welcomes the signing of these treaties which concludes lengthy 

diplomatic efforts by Estonia and Russia, as a contribution to enhancing good 

neighbourly relations. 
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